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LABORATORY DOOR WINDOW
LINE-OF-SIGHT POLICY

PBE SAFETY COMMITTEE

In an effort to promote further safety among building occupants and early detection/response

of emergency situations by building occupants, the following policy is set forth:

A line-of-sight on all laboratory door windows shall be maintained. This line-of-sight
requires the installed window remain completely uncovered, allowing clear view of the laboratory
interior by a passer by. Applicable laboratory doors include all spaces with building utilities
including sinks, natural gas, vacuum and air lines even if these spaces are currently only used as an
office.
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